
 

 

 

ACH Routing Number Available 

The FTA has updated the payment instruction file to include ACH routing number to help clear 
some confusion when submitting an ACH payment with the wiring information routing number. The updated 
wire instruction can be found here.   

Please note, we recommend lenders use caution when using ACH for any secondary market loan 
activities as delays in the receipt of funds by FTA attributed to ACH processing timeframes may result 
in late penalties or adjusted interest obligations.  

If you have questions relating to 1502, please email 1502@sba.gov. For general questions, please contact the 
FTA Customer Service Team at FTA@sba.gov or via the toll-free hotline at (877) 470-0722.     

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

https://catran.sba.gov/ftadistapps/ftawiki/pdf/p.cfm?a=FTA+Payment+Instruction+Changes.pdf&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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